
 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 

Celebrating Education 
Week 

Term 3 Week 3 28 July 2014 

2014 marks the 60
th
 anniversary of the first 

Education Week. The tagline for the original, 1954 
Education Week was: "Lighting the way to a better 
world".  The slogan for this anniversary celebration 
and the artwork from the 1954 poster has been 
adapted for use by schools this year. I wonder 
how many in our school community remember this 
poster?  If so, we would love to here from you…  

Event Classes Activity date Cost Notes / Money due 

Tree Planting in the  
Yarning Place 

All 
classes 

Monday 28 July Free  

Book Fair Wish List 
All 

classes 
Monday 28 July Free 

Students have a look at 
the Book Fair 

Open Classrooms 
All 

classes 
Tuesday 29 July 

9.30am to 12 noon 
Free 

Parents are invited to 
come in and have a look 
in their child’s classroom 

Book Parade  
‘Catch the Reading Bug’ 

All 
classes 

Tuesday 29 July 
12 noon 

Free 
Join us in the school hall 
and see some amazing 

costumes 

Lunch in the Garden with 
parents 

All 
classes 

Tuesday 29 July 
1.10pm 

Free 
Bring your lunch and 
join us in the garden 

Book Fair purchasing 
All 

classes 
Wednesday 30 July  

All students will visit the 
Book Fair during the day 

Bravehearts Day 
All 

classes 
Thursday 31 July 

Gold 
coin 

donation 

Wear purple and pre 
order your lunch 

Morning tea for canteen 
volunteers 

 Friday 1 August  
All welcome to come 

along and have a cuppa 

 



 

 

CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS OPEN DAY 
Friday 1 August 

 

Are you passionate about food, teamwork and children? 
 

Current and prospective canteen volunteers are invited to come and join us for a cuppa and slice on Friday.  
Call in any time between 10am and 2pm and see how easy it is in our canteen!  We are still  looking for 
canteen volunteers to assist on Monday, Wednesday and Friday of each week and we’d love your help. 
 

 No experience is required, we will teach you the ropes! 

 This is a great opportunity to meet new people and become part of the school community. 

 Your kids will love to see you in the canteen! 
 

If you are interested or would like more information please contact Mel Wilcox on 0422 262 431. 

Touch on the Coast 
 

On Monday we travelled to Ulladulla for the PSSA State Touch 
Football carnival and we had a training session in the afternoon.  
We played 12 games during the three days.  The first day we 
played five games.  We lost all of these games but there were 
some close results.   
 
The second day of play we again lost all our five games, but we 
could have won some of the closer games.  On the last day we 
played two games.  The first was against Sydney Eastern and we 
lost 2—0.  The last game was against Mackillop Catholic team 
and we lost 3—0.  They finished 4th overall.  Sydney North were 
the overall winners beating Polding 2 –1 in the final.  We finished 
last overall and I didn’t score a try but I had lots of fun. 
 

Amazing Home Reading 
 
 
 

Congratulations to 
Jack Brooker for 
completing 100 
nights home 
reading.  What an 
amazing effort!  
Well done Jack 
and keep up the 
great work.   
 
 
 
 
 

Buying your school uniform 
 

With The Clothing Hub closing down soon, the 
P&C have voted to take on the selling of school 
uniforms at school. 
 
More details about which day the clothes will be 
available for sale to come. 

Riverina Athletics Carnival 
 

The Riverina Athletics Carnival will be held in 
Albury next Monday 4 August.  We have five 
students attending—Phoebe Lenehan, Dan 
Trembath, James Woodhead, Clementine 
Flanery and Mitchell Brown.  We wish these 
students good luck and look forward hearing their 
results. 
 

 

Swiss Drummers Performance 
 

Mr Noonan has invited children 
in the Swiss Drumming groups 
to perform at the Young 
Regional School of Music Open 
Day on Saturday 6 September 
at 10am at the School of Music 
in Campbell St Young.  Parents 
would be required to provide 
transport for their children.  For 
all enquiries please contact 
Denise Clements on 6382 5735. 



 

 

Term 3 Student Representatives 
 

The Term 3 SRC Class Representatives were announced and presented with their 
badges at Fridays assembly.  Congratulations to: 

 

Kinder—Ashley Walsh and Tylerr Leitner 

1M—Archie Rudd and Ryan Weston 

2D—Bonnie Abnett and Ellen Alexander 

3/4L—Tara Parker and Phoebe Lenehan 

4/5J—Darcy Fogg and Clementine Flanery 

6S—Kasey Jones and James Woodhead 

. 
ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS... 

Mathletics Certificates 

The University of NSW awards 

 

Photos by Sebastian Cooke 



 

 

We are looking forward to  
tomorrow’s book parade 

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 

 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

 
Phone: 02 6386 2209 

Fax: 02 6386 2993  
Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

CREATIVE WORKSHOPS FOR 
YOUNG PEOPLE 

 

Harden Murrumburrah Arts 
Council is offering workshop on 
 
Sunday 24 August—Ceramic (2) 
Sunday 14 September. 
 
Workshops run from 9.45am to 

1.30pm and the cost is $4.  There are limited 
bookings—please contact Nina Horton on 
0413 266 300 for all enquiries.   

BRAVEHEARTS FUNDRAISER 
 
Bravehearts Mission is to stop 
child sexual assault in our 
society.  Support this cause by 
buying a raffle ticket.  Tickets 
are $2 each or 3 for $5.  1st 
prize is a trailer load of wood, 
2nd prize is a $50 vouch at Cooper’s 
Butchery and 3rd prize a bottle of wine.  
Bravehearts are also holding a street stall in 
Neill St on Saturday morning.  The raffle will 
be drawn after the street stall. 


